
 
 
July 18, 2018    
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It’s once again time to think about getting a new and exciting school year under way.  
We will again be completing registration by mail back or drop off only this year. 
Please complete the appropriate attached forms and either mail back or drop 

off (with payment) at your child’s attendance center by August 14th
. If you 

have children in both buildings, please feel free to drop off registration paperwork in 
the building most convenient for you. We will have boxes available outside the offices 
for drop off. 
 
Included in this year’s registration information is Board Policy 710.4 regarding 
negative meal accounts.  Please read and become familiar with this policy. Also 
included is information regarding the new Acceptable Use Policy and all related 
forms. 
 

Packets with field trip permission forms, laptop forms, and schedules will be 
available in the high school office during regular business hours (8:30 – 3:30 PM) 
Thursday, August 16

th
 through Tuesday, August 21

st
. Packets will also be available 

for pick up at open house on August 22
nd

 in Elk Horn from 4:00-6:00 and Exira from 
5:00-7:00. 
 
All payments should be made out to Exira-Elk Horn-Kimballton or Exira-EHK. 
 
Please call 764-4616 (Tami), 764-4606 (Jan beginning Aug. 9), or 268-5318 (Beth 
beginning Aug. 9) with questions. 
 
 
 
Please mail back registration to:   Exira-EHK MS/HS     OR    Exira-EHK Elem. School 
 ATTN:  Registration ATTN:  Registration 
 P.O. Box 388a P.O. Box 335  
 Elk Horn, IA  51531 Exira, IA  50076 


